
D e c e m b e r  1 8 ,  2 0 1 8

CONSTRUCTION NEWS BRIEFS
Construction Industry Service Corporation - www.cisco.org - 630.472.9411 - Dan Allen, Executive Director

Residential: University of Chicago 
Campus North Residential Commons; 
Submitted by Mortenson Construction 
- Chicago (Photo below)

REGISTER TODAY FOR CISCO’S 
ANNUAL MEETING - FEB. 8, 2019

Registration and Breakfast begin 
at 8:00 a.m. with the formal program 
starting at 9:00 a.m. at Maggiano’s 
Little Italy, 1901 Woodfield Road 
in Schaumburg.  The featured 
presentation will be the 2018 Pride 
in Construction Awards consisting 
of the Projects of the Year, which 
are highlighted on this page of the 
Construction News Briefs.

  To register, contact Julia Mulvey 
at (630) 472-9411 or email – julia@
cisco.org.

More news and photos on the back page.

CISCO BOARD ANNOUNCES 
SELECTIONS FOR TOP 2018 PROJECTS

CISCO’S Board of Directors recently 
determined which construction projects 
were winners in six different categories 
of the Project of the Year Award.  

A total of 21 projects were 
submitted representing Cook, DuPage, 
Kane, and Lake Counties.  The tight 
voting was an indication of the high 
quality among the entries.  The top 
choices were: 

New Construction - Chicago (+ $20m): 
American Airlines Concourse L/Stinger; 
Submitted by F.H. Paschen - Chicago 
(Photo below)

New Construction - Suburbs (+ $20m): 
Luther Burbank Elementary School; 
Submitted by International Contractors, 
Inc. - Burbank, IL (Photo below)

New Construction - City/Suburbs 
(Under $20 m): Lincoln Park Zoo/
Searle Visitor Center; Submitted by 
Bulley & Andrews - Chicago (Photo 
below)

Infrastructure: Albany Park 
Stormwater Diversion Tunnel; 
Submitted by Kenny Construction Co. 
-Chicago (Photo below)

Rehabilitation: David K. Hill Family 
Library at Harper College; Submitted 
by Legat Architects w/ Pepper 
Construction - Palatine (Photo at top 
of third column)
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BOY SCOUTS HONOR CARPENTERS’ 
GARY PERINAR

Congratulations to Gary Perinar, 
Executive Secretary-Treasurer of 
the Chicago Regional Council of 
Carpenters, as he was recently 
recognized by the Boy Scouts of 
America Pathway to Adventure 
Council with the George Meany Award 
at The Ballroom in Chicago.

 Guest speakers, in order of 
appearance, recognized Gary in their 
speaking remarks: U.S. Congressman 
Raja Krishnamoorthi (D-8th), Robert 
Reiter, President of the Chicago 
Federation of Labor and Jeff Isaac, 
Scout Executive/CEO, Pathway to 
Adventure Council of the Boy Scouts 
of America. 

Through sponsorships and other 
donations, the event raised over 
$60,000 for the Boy Scout’s Explorer 
Program.

CISCO SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION 
DEADLINE - FEB. 22, 2019 

CISCO is accepting applications 
for its 2019 
Scholarship 
P r o g r a m .  
The three 
d i f f e r e n t 
categories 
enable a 

wider range of students of both union 
building trade members and union 
contractor employees to apply.

CISCO offers (3), four-year 
scholarships to high school seniors; 
(2), two-year awards for seniors 
planning on attending a community 
college; and (2), two-year continuing 
education awards to union members 
or contractor employees.

All applications and accompanying 
documents must be postmarked 
by February 22, 2019.  For more 
information, contact CISCO at 
630.472.9411, or to download the 
appropriate application form, go to 
www.cisco.org/scholarships/

MEMBER NEWS
The Chicago Roofing 

Contractors Association has 
announced that registration for its 
36th Annual Trade Show & Seminars 
is available now!  

The  event will be held January 
17-18 at Drury Lane in Oak Brook 
Terrace.  To register, visit www.crca.
org, email Jessica Roque - jessica@
crca.org, or call 708-449-0837. 

The Annual Construction 
Expo and Safety Conference, co-
sponsored by the Construction Safety 
Council and ASA Chicago will be held 
on March 4th and March 5th at Drury 
Lane in Oak Brook Terrace.  

Keynote Speaker will be Mark 
Breslin from 8:45 - 10:30 am in the 
Drury Lane Theatre.  For more info, 
go to www.asachicago.org.

 
  

 

APPRENTICESHIP OPPORTUNITIES
Applications will be 

accepted by the Great Lakes Area 
Boilermakers Joint Apprenticeship 
Committee at the following locations, 
dates and times:

Local One – 2941 Archer Ave., 
Chicago, IL 60608

    Thurs., Dec. 20, 2018;  8 - 10 am
    Thurs., Jan. 17, 2019; 8 - 10 am
    Thurs., Feb. 21, 2019; 8 - 10 am
    Thurs., March 21, 2019; 8 - 10 am
    Thurs., April 18, 2019; 8 - 10 am
    Thurs., May 16, 2019; 8 - 10 am

For more information, contact 
Local 1 at (708) 636-6656.

The IBEW Local 117 
Joint Apprenticeship and Training 
Committee (JATC) will open its 
application period for Inside Wireman 
(Electrician) and Telecommunications 
Trainee throughout January and into 
early February.  To learn more about 
the dates and times and locations, as 
well as the minimum qualifications for 
each apprenticeship, visit the website: 
www.ibew117.com/index.php/notice-
of-apprenticeship.

MERRY CHRISTMAS!!

CISCO wishes our members, 
supporters and their families a very 
happy, safe and blessed Christmas 
Holiday Season!

Helping to present Gary Perinar with 
the George Meany Award are from 
left: Bob Reiter, CFL President; Jeff 
Isaac, Scout Executive/CEO; Pathway 
to Adventure Council and Boy Scout 
Devonte Matthews.

Gary Perinar, ar right, listens as Bob 
Reiter introduces him for the George 
Meany Award as the audience looks on.


